Steven SeEe

From: Mikki Donahue <mikkidonahue®@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 7:47 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: | support Support for bill H-5351

Whole heartedly , my Nurse has helped me immensely with her knowledge and skills all these years. Mikki Donahue
Sent from Mikki's iPhone.

May all beings be well
May all beings be happy
Peace, peace, peace



